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March 31, 2022 
 
 

NOTIFICATION OF LETTING CANCELLATION 
  
 
 

To: Prospective Bidders 
From: R. Allen Waddell, P.E., Division Proposals Engineer 

Subject: Division 6 – April 6, 2022 Letting 
 

Contract: DF00313 Route: I-95 Goal Type: DBE 
TIP No.: ER-5600FP Location: I-95 NBL near Rowland Amount: 2.7% 

Federal Aid: STPE-0095(082) County: Robeson   

WBS: 46305.3.79 & 15RE.14.3 Description: 
Rest Area/Welcome Center Redevelopment & 
Landscaping 

 
 
The Bid Letting scheduled for April 6, 2022, for the above referenced project is hereby canceled.  
 
There were no eligible attendees at the Mandatory Pre-Bid Meeting, held on Wednesday, March 30, 
2022, at 9:00 AM. The affected bid package will be amended and advertised for a new letting at some 
point in the future. 
 
Please discard any bid documents you have already downloaded. New documents will be made available 
for use when ready. 
 
Should you have questions, or need additional information, please contact Allen Waddell, Division 
Proposals Engineer at rawaddell@ncdot.gov.. 
 
 
 
 
 

cc: Drew Cox, P.E. Rusty Marsh, P.E. Matt Edwards, P.E. Scott Pridgen Brice Bell, P.E. 

 Chuck Miller, P.E. Steve Kendall, P.E. Jason Salisbury, P.E. Christy Huff, P.E. Michael Parker 
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